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Budapest, 26 March 2014 

MEMBER FEDERATIONS OF THE IWF 
President & General Secretary 
--------------------------------------- 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to invite your maximum 2 (two) representatives to attend the IWF Congress, which will 
be held 

on 20th June 2014 at 10:00 h 
at the “PYRAMIDA” Congress Centre 

Kazan, Russia 

Time schedule: 
Registration of Congress delegates: 09:00 – 09:45 
Opening of the Congress: 10:00  
 
Important information: 

• The Congress precedes the 2014 IWF Junior World Championships in Kazan. You can find 
the necessary information on the IWF website http://www.iwf.net/iwf-junior-world-
championships-kazan-rus/ 

• The delegates’ participation in the Congress (travel and stay) is to be financed by your 
Federation.  

• Please confirm your participation using the enclosed Congress Delegates’ Participation 
Form. To enable the Organising Committee to book your rooms in time, send your arrival-
departure information before 15 May 2014 to weightlifting_kazan2014@kazan2013.com , to 
the Russian Weightlifting Federation info@rfwf.ru and to the IWF iwf@iwfnet.net or 
eva.moska@iwfnet.net . 

• In order to facilitate the Accreditation process, be so kind to send an electronic photo also. 

• Visa to Russia: The Russian Federation will help you to get your visa to Russia. Together 
with your details please send a copy of your passport to Ms. Stella Zhitareva 
zhitareva@sport-teams.ru to obtain the letter of invitation in support of your Russian visa 
application.   

 
The Agenda of the Congress will follow very soon. I am looking forward to seeing you in 
Kazan. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr.TamásAján 
IWF President 


